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January 24, 2005

 
            Re:      In the Matter of an Investigation into Pole Attachments  
                        Docket No. 04-999-03
 
To Interested Parties,

The Commission has reviewed the comments it received as a result of publishing the proposed
pole attachment rule
(R746-345). The Commission has made changes to the proposed rule in
response to comments received, and plans to
publish this version of the rule prior to the March 1,
2005, deadline in the current rule making process. Please provide
any additional input on the
latest version of the rule by February 11th, 2005.

If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6716 or email
at jorchard@utah.gov.

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
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